
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

Welcome to Class Hilbert 

  
Welcome to another exciting year at Cambridge Gardens! My name is Mr Beau Hunter and I will be your child’s 
classroom teacher for 2024. I have been teaching here at Cambridge Gardens Public School for 10 years and have 
been an Assistant Principal here for the last 7 years. I have taught every year from Kindergarten to Year 6, and I am 
looking forward to the challenges of working with Stage 2 again.  
 
I like to teach in a classroom that supports risk-taking and promotes resilience. You will quickly learn that I am a 
massive sports person. I love watching and playing many different sports. I follow Manchester United and the 
Penrith Panthers. I have 2 beautiful children named Theodore (Teddy) and Elsie and a giant dog named Pippa, who 
you will no doubt hear all about this year. Below is picture of my family including my wife Mrs Alissa Hunter, who is a 
teacher at another school! 

 
 
In our class we strive to be safe, respectful, proud learners, and we can achieve this in many ways. My expectation is 
that you try your best, and that you don’t give up. A big mantra of mine is that you are going to make mistakes. If 
you don’t make mistakes, you’re not pushing yourself hard enough. Our classes this year are named after famous 
mathematicians. We get our namesake from the German mathematician David Hilbert. Born on the 23rd of January, 
1862, he became one of the most influential mathematicians of the 19th and 20th centuries with a big focus on 
geometry, algebra, and mathematical logic. 

 
To help us reach our goals in class Hilbert, there will be many fantastic learning opportunities. I am excited to see the 
growth not only academically, but socially, emotionally and physically throughout the year. I will be using a variety of 
reward systems this year including table points, class awards, lucky draws, raffles and Caught You Being Good tickets 
among other things to reinforce positive behaviour. 

 
As you know our school prides itself on our positive, dynamic and personal relationships with our parents and our 
wider community. With this in mind, please feel free to contact me about any concerns regarding your child. I am 
available for discussions face-to-face or via telephone after school or by appointment before school. I look forward 
to a great year ahead! 
  
Kind regards, 
Mr Beau Hunter 

 
 


